

July 30, 2021

Terry L. Mount Department Chair, Doña Ana Community College



Re: Reappointment to New Mexico Environment Department Wastewater Technical Advisory Committee

Dear Terry Mount,

Thank you for your interest in continuing to serve on the New Mexico Environment Department Wastewater Technical Advisory Committee ("WTAC"). I am pleased to reappoint you to serve on the WTAC in the position outlined in NMSA 1978, § 9-7A-15(3), which is a representative from the New Mexico State University water utilities technical assistance program.

Your appointment will expire July 30, 2024. You will be contacted in the near future about the upcoming WTAC meeting. If you have any questions about your appointment or duties of the WTAC, please feel free to contact William Chavez at 505-850-2344, or by email at william.chavez@state.nm.us.

James C. Kenney, Secretary
New Mexico Environment Department

Cc: Sandra Ely, Director, Environmental Protection Division
William Chavez, Chief, Environmental Health Bureau
Michael Broussard, Program Manager, Liquid Waste Program
Chris Vigil, Assistant General Counsel